Communications Committee Minutes 9-11-2024

We began with silent Worship.

We introduced and welcomed Diane Kaylor--our new member of the committee. She will be working on developing the Widget page with the Worship and Ministry Committee.

Photo to add to the Widget page. This Sunday Faith and Carol will take a few photos of people in front of the Meetinghouse so we can add one to the Widget page.

Fellowship and Outreach First Day: We decided to sponsor F&O on February 9. Carol invited the Library Committee to join us to sponsor the day. Thus two small committees will work together for that day. Plan on bringing finger foods for that day. The older YQE members have decided to help with F&O days this year as their service project and we can ask them to assist too.

Art D  will contact Stacy Wycoff regarding the lack of a Gwynedd sign at our Meeting's Sumneytown Pike entrance. 

New email addresses. According to JB, the Youth Program Coordinator needs a new email address. We agreed that, as a paid position in the Meeting, a new address still needs to be a ".org" address. However Art has looked into other possibilities and usually using gmail addresses for committees will be easier and cheaper than a ".org" address. Art will continue to look into solutions for both kinds of addresses.

Portable Microphones. Our current second microphone is out of order. We need one asap for an upcoming wedding. The couple has volunteered to purchase a new one, but one of our members, Faith. will  pay for the microphone in honor of the couple being married. We will order the new mirophone on our Meeting redit crd and then accept a donation from Faith and her husband to pay the card.
Our website has all the information about the microphones to order them.

Jim Quinn may take on some of the webmaster duties. Art has added him as an administrator already.

We ended with silent Worship..

Our next meeting date will be October 9, the second Wed of October.

Submitted by Barbara Seidel

